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Dates for Your Diary !! 

Mon 11th Oct                                Photographs  

Mon 25th Oct-Fri 29th Oct Half Term 

Mon 1st Nov                 Pupils back to school 

Fri 18th Dec                  Break Up  

Tue 4th Jan    Inset  school closed 

Wed 5th Jan                                 Term starts 

Mon 21st Feb-25th Feb  Half Term 

Monday 28th Feb         Pupils back to School  

Fri 8th April    Last Day of Term  

Mon 25th April    Back to school  

Mon 30th May– Fri  3rd Jun Half Term 

Mon 6th Jun                                  Pupils back to school 

Thu 21st  July                               End of Term 

Settling in meetings 
 

During the next few days you will be  
contacted by your child's class teacher to  
discuss how well they have settled into their 
new class.  
This conversation will also provide you with 
information about areas of learning you can 
support your child with at home. 
 
You will be offered a face to face    
session, a telephone call or a teams meeting.  
 
If you have a preference please feel free to 
discuss this with your child's teacher. 

Uniform 
 
Our children look extremely smart in their new academy school uniforms. In the event that you      
require additional uniform please note that items can not be purchased from our school site, 
however our uniform supplier does have a website which allows you to make orders in the event 
that you are unable to access their shop. www.ccuniforms.co.uk 
Please remember to put your child’s name in uniform items to prevent them from getting lost. 
We have a few jumpers in lost property—Please contact the office for more information.  

Newsletter 

ClassDojo 
 

As part of our behaviour policy we will be making regular contact with you regarding your child's 
progress and achievements.  
Class teachers will be approaching you to get your up to date email address.   
Once all addresses are collected we will send you an invitation to join ClassDojo.  
On receipt of your invitation you will be able to upload the app on your mobile phone ClassDojo 
will enable you to access information about the work which children are completing in class you 
will  also see rewards they have achieved.  
You will also be able to make contact with your child's class teacher and or school leaders. 
Once this goes live we will be able to share key pieces of information with you. 

School Photographs 
 

On  Monday 11th October 2021 our school photographer will be on site. Please ensure that your 
child is in full school uniform. We can confirm that sibling photographs will be arranged however 
this will be based on information we have on our systems. 

http://www.ccuniforms.co.uk


Additional funding 
 

During the next few weeks we will be contacting parents to support in free school meal funding 
forms. In the event of a successful application the school will receive additional funding which can 
be used for educational resources. 

Holidays during term time 
 

Please remember that holidays and family breaks should be taken outside 
of term time. If you have a exceptional reasons for your child to be taken 
out of school during term time please contact the office for the appropriate 
forms. Once completed and returned we will be in contact with you. 
 

Attendance & Punctuality 
 

We are all aware that children achieve and make progress when they are in school        en-
gaged in their learning. It is important that you bring your child/ren to school regularly to give 
the best possible start.  
Where attendance is a concern you will be contacted by our Safeguarding and Pastoral Officer. 
In the event that attendance does not improve this may lead to additional action including fines 
being issued by the Local Authority. 
 
Please note that if your child attends school routinely late this may also lead to additional action 
which may include fines. 

Appointments 
 

If your child has a medical appointment which means they will miss part of the school day please 
inform the school office in advance and bring your appointment letter with you. 
 

School Meals 
 

We have started to share our dinner menu with parents on our school 
website, please be sure to check our 3 week rolling menu to help your 
child in choosing their meal. It is essential that dinner payments are 
made to the office weekly or in advance if your child is not entitled to 
free school meals. 


